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Reminder! 
 

*Friday, May 23rd: No school 
*Mon. May 26th: No School - 

Memorial Day  
 

 
 

 

SBAC State Testing for 3rd-6th Grade 
We’re almost at the finish line! A big thank you to all the 
parents and guardians for ensuring your students arrive 

at school on time and are well rested each day. Your 
support is making a difference—our 3rd through 6th 

graders have been doing a great job with their testing! 
 

End Of Year Field Trip- Wednesday, June 4th 
🎉 OMSI, Here We Come! 🚌🔬 
Get ready for an unforgettable adventure! All 
Evaline students will be heading out on our 
End-of-the-Year Field Trip to OMSI (Oregon 
Museum of Science and Industry) on 
Wednesday, June 4th. 
 

🕗 Departure Time: The bus leaves promptly at  
8:45 AM, so please have your child at school on time—we 
don’t want anyone to miss out! 

 

👟 Dress for Fun: Comfy tennis shoes are a must! We’ll be on 
the move exploring all that OMSI has to offer. 
 
🧃 Snacks & Lunch: A morning snack will be provided by our 
awesome Booster Club. The school will provide a sack lunch 
unless your child prefers to bring one from home. Please make 
sure it’s in a disposable bag to decrease the chance of a lost 
lunch box. 
 

⏰ Late Return: As in years past before COVID, when we 
went on more distant field trips with longer drive times, we will 
not be back to school by 3:00 pm.  The bus will leave OMSI at 
approx. 3 p.m. with an ETA back to Evaline between 
4:45-5:00 p.m.  Mrs. Bradshaw will be in the office until the bus 
returns and will update you via email if there are changes. 
Please pick up your student at the school if you are able.  
Ms. Carla will have had a very long day. Thank you:) 
 

👨‍👩‍👧‍👦 Parents and Guardians Welcome: Parents and 
guardians are invited to join us on the trip! However, please 
note that you’ll need to provide your own transportation and 
cover your own admission cost. Your student can be signed 
out to ride home with you. Please let the office know if you’ll be 
joining us! We’d love to have you be part of the fun! 

 

✨ It’s going to be a full day of discovery, learning, and 
fun—please make note of the later pick-up time and thank 

you for helping us make this day a success! 
 

Important Dates!! 
 

 

May  
Fri. 23rd: No School  
Mon. 26th: No School - Memorial Day  
Thus. 29th: Growth and Development Education for 5th and 6th 
grade 
 

June 
Wed. 4th: End of Year Field Trip to OMSI 
Fri. 6th: Donuts with Dad (8:15-8:45) 
Fri. 6th: Music Recital (9:00 am) 
Fri. 6th: End of Year Lion Paw Awards (10:00 am) 
Fri. 6th: Student Showcase (11:00 am - Noon) 
Fri. 6th: 11:30 Dismissal   
Mon. 9th: Leap 5 Lunch & 6 Fun Afternoon at School 
Mon. 9th: Winlock Fire Engine coming to shower the kids with 
some water fun, 2:20pm  
Tues. 10th: Leap 10 Reward Field Trip 
Wed. 11th: All School Park Field Trip Day (Shafer Park Centralia) 
Thurs. 12th: 11:30 Dismissal 
Thurs. 12th: Graduation: 6th Grade and Kindergarten 6:30pm 
Fri. 13th: Last Day of School - Late start 9:30/Early release 11:30 
Sun. 15th: Father’s Day  
Tues. 17th: School Board Meeting - 6:30 pm 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 

Friday, June 6th  
Join Us for a Morning of Celebration!​

 Mark your calendars for Friday, June 6th, starting at 
9:00 AM — it’s going to be a morning full of fun and 

excitement as we wrap up the school year! 
 

🍩 Donuts with Dad (8:15–8:45 am) 
🎶 Music Recital (9:00-9:45 am) 

🏆 End-of-Year Awards Assembly (10:00-11:00 am) 
🌟 Student Showcase (11:00 - Noon) 
🕦 Early Dismissal at 11:30 AM 

 

We warmly invite all families to come and celebrate our 
students’ hard work and accomplishments.  

We hope to see you there! 
 

6th Grade Parents/Guardians 
Time to Plan for Next School Year!​

 Please begin the enrollment process for your student’s 
7th-grade year at the middle school of your choice for the 
2025–2026 school year. Early enrollment helps request  

and transfer academic records on time, ensuring a smooth 
transition. If your student will be attending Napavine next year, 

enrollment must be completed online through their school 
website. We are sending home enrollment instructions  

and a 2025–2026 Napavine calendar with your 6th grade 
student today. Thank you for supporting your  

student’s educational journey! 
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TK and Kindergarten 
Mrs. Tinnin 

 

Kindergarteners continue learning the silent tricky e 
that makes the other vowel say its name, like in the 
words make and cute. Kindergarteners are also working 
on answering questions in a story with a complete 
sentence. TK is learning about Farm habitats. They are 
learning the sound pictures for the letters Q and W.  
 
Kindergarten is done with the math curriculum for the 
year. We are reviewing adding, subtracting, measuring, 
and teen numbers. TK is solving simple story problems 
with numbers up to 8.   
 
We are also working on the end-of-the-year testing this 
week and next week.  
 
Our caterpillars have grown to double their size. 
Kindergarteners are keeping track of the change and 
growth in their butterfly journals.  

First and Second Grade Explorers 
Mrs. Mittge 

Students have been busy showing off their great growth 
this week as we work through district math testing. Next 
week we will focus on ELA! They are such a sweet, earnest, 
hard-working bunch.  
 

We have been spending our afternoons studying the 
physics of sound, working on Father’s Day projects, and 
engaging with math and ELA by playing math/ela games. 
 

Please continue to read aloud every night and check 
Boomerang Folders. PLEASE CHECK YOUR CARS AND 
HOMES FOR BOOKS AND MATERIALS THAT HAVE AN 
EVALINE SCHOOL OR MITTGE LABEL. It would be great to 
have our full library back. 
 

If your child hasn’t already started a writing journal, I 
encourage him/her to do so. Writing journals are great 
ways to practice handwriting, stretch creativity, and 
experiment with story components.  
 

Thank you for all that you do and for all of your support! 
Enjoy the long weekend. 

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom 
Mrs. Mars  

 

The majority of students have finished their SBAC 

testing and have started work on their end of year 

district testing.  I am very proud to have seen so many 

kids trying their best to show what they had learned.  

 

In the afternoons we have been working on our 

invisible forces unit in science. On Monday students 
investigated the patterns of motion exhibited by a 
trapeze by building a model trapeze. They made 
observations and took measurements of the motion of 
that model and used that data to predict the motion of a 
real trapeze. 
 

Students have also been hard at work on their book 

reports that will be at our Student Showcase taking 

place on June 6th.  

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom  
Mr. Burlingame  

 

This week students have been spending the morning 
working through the SBAC in ELA.  They are all doing a 
great job and I am very proud at how many I see doing 
their best and using strategies they learned in class.   
 
Students have diligently been working on their projects for 
the student showcase.  We have chosen their hero’s 
journey project to show you.  Come on down on June 6th 
and take a tour through their imaginations! 
 

6th Grade parents! 
 

It's hard to believe but we are almost to graduation!  There 
will be information coming soon about different things 
related to graduation.  Please keep a lookout for that 
information in coming weeks and don’t forget-  Graduation 
is June 12 at 6:30pm!  
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